
 

 

 
Wednesday 7 July 2021 
 

COVID UPDATE FOR WEEK 1 TERM 3 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers,  
 
The NSW Premier announced this morning that the current lockdown will be 
extended until midnight Friday 16 July.  The intent of this extended lockdown is 
to minimise mobility of as many people in the Greater Sydney area as possible.  
  
This decision affects all Catholic Schools in Broken Bay (CSBB).  
 
For the week beginning Monday 12th July, CSBB will be open to supervise 
students who need to attend. In order for teachers to meet and prepare home-
based learning, there will be no formal teaching on Monday. Home-based 
learning will be provided from Tuesday 13th July through until Friday 16th July. 
Students who need to be at school during next week will be welcomed. 
 
Parents are not permitted on site, unless it is essential, for example to collect IT 
equipment or other materials to enable home-based learning. 
 
Year 12 students are permitted on site if required. Your school will provide 
further information in this regard.   
 
We are mindful of the impact that this extended lockdown may have on some 
families and its impact on their ability to pay school fees.  If you are experiencing 
any financial difficulty and need assistance with your child’s school fees please 
contact your school principal or the Fees Liaison Unit (9847 0728 or  
schoolfees@dbb.org.au). 
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Further updates will be provided to you as more information comes to hand.  
 
I would like to thank you for your patience and understanding during this time.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Danny Casey  
Director of Schools 


